Thank you for participating in this study.  Once again, the goal is to learn about your perspectives as a pharmacist about the appearance of the prescription pills that you dispense.   The survey contains a series of questions regarding changes in pill appearance, followed by additional background questions.
Please keep in mind: 
· This survey requires no outside materials and your responses will not be linked to your personal information.
· We plan to widely disseminate the results of this survey in peer-reviewed journals.  The survey is designed to take no more than 20 minutes to complete. 
· The Institutional Review Board at Brigham and Women’s Hospital has approved this protocol. Your participation is voluntary.
We appreciate your contribution to this important topic.
Please click “Yes, I wish to continue.”  Click “No, thank you” if you do not wish to continue.
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